
Pursuant to the RFP , The contract resulting from this Request for Proposal, if any, shall be awarded to the  responsive, 

responsible bidder whose proposal provides the greatest value, in terms of suitability to purpose, quality of goods and 

services, experience, prices and ability to deliver to the Kern Community College District,  taking into consideration the 

evaluation factors set forth in this solicitation.  

It is recommended to the Kern Community College District Board of Trustees for the Beverage Pouring Rights RFP be 

awarded to PepsiCo, who met all specification requirements.
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